
 
14 June 2017   

Unfortunately, we have had to postpone the action on 20 June 2017 at 
Parliament House. We are committed to fighting this Government’s 
privatisation agenda, and will reschedule the action once Parliament 
resumes.  

Thank you for expressing your interest in attending, we will keep you 
informed of the new date.  

Keep up pressure on MPs  

Help us get this issue front and centre by emailing your MP today and 
asking colleagues, family and friends to join you in fighting against 
disability privatisation.  

Emailing your MP is simple, just CLICK HERE and enter your 
postcode.  

(http://www.publicdisabilityservices.org.au/) 

Take a minute today to sign and share our petition so we can show the 
NSW Government that we won’t allow them to sell-off our services 
without a fight. 

CLICK HERE to sign the petition.  
(https://www.change.org/p/stop-the-transfer-of-specialist-disability-services-to-the-private-

sector) 
 

POSTPONED: ADHC anti-privatisation pop-up protest 
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